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May	2013	

“Little 28th Ave. South” 
temporary long-term 
road closure 
	
As early as Tuesday, May 7, Sound Transit’s contractor, 
PCL Civil Constructors will close a small stretch of 28th 
Avenue South (known as “little 28th Ave South”) between 
the main portion of 28th Avenue South and South 200th 
Street in Sea Tac for construction. 
 
Detour signs will direct you one block west to 28th Ave 
South. 

 
The initial construction activity will consist of utility 
relocation on “little 28th Ave South” and the road will 
remain closed to vehicles and pedestrians for the 
duration of the construction. 
 
The road will be closed until approximately mid-2016 to 
build 1.6 miles of light rail on an elevated structure and 
the new Angle Lake Station. Opening in 2016 will be 
quick, all-day Link service to Sea-Tac Airport, downtown 
Seattle and the University of Washington. 

	

	

For more information on this activity, or if you would like to receive the most current information 
about the South 200th Link Extension, please contact Jennifer Lemus at (206) 398-5314 or 
jennifer.lemus@soundtransit.org. 
 
Project Website:  www.soundtransit.org/S200thstreet 
 
 

24-Hour Construction Hotline:  1-888-298-2395	


